
Exhibit A 
Tualatin Valley Highway Transit and Safety Project 

Locally Preferred Alternative (LPA) Description 

On February 13, 2025, the TV Highway Steering Committee recommended the TV Highway 

Transit and Safety Project Locally Preferred Alternative (LPA). The recommended LPA for high-

capacity transit in the Tualatin Valley Highway corridor is bus rapid transit with stations at the 

general locations indicated on the attached map, operating between Beaverton Transit Center 

and 19th Avenue and B Street in Forest Grove. The route will generally follow the same 

alignment as TriMet’s current Line 57 route.  
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